
From Our Heart…

Dear Parents and Students,

 Wow! Can you believe it is already December? We hope you all had a blessed 
Thanksgiving holiday with your family and friends! As we now prepare for the 

    Christmas season, there are lots of events happening here at SCDC to help get you 
    into the holiday spirit!  We will have three floats in the Lexington Christmas Parade this 
    year. This is one of our favorite holiday events and we are so glad that we are able to 

participate! 

With the weather cooling off,  we want to make sure that all of our dancers stay healthy 
and warm.  Please encourage your child to wear long pants and a jacket or shirt over 

   their dancewear coming to and going from class.  And, as always, please do not wear 
   dance shoes outside! If your child has multipe classes in different studios, please be sure 

to pack a jacket and shoes for them to transistion with! 

Thank you for paying your child’s recital costume balance.  If you have not done so 
    already,  it is now past due.  All costumes have been ordered and will begin arriving 

soon!  We will distribute them as they come in. Some costumes will come in quickly, and 
others will take longer to arrive. We expect to have most costumes by January,  however, 
some classes will not recieve theirs until closer to the end of February. Please note, if 
your child is in a combo class, one costume may be given out before the other. This does 
not mean they are only getting one. We have no control over when each costume will 
arrive. Thank you for your patience. 

We will be starting recital dances in our classes early next year, so please make every 
effort for your child to attend classes, so he/she doesn’t miss important choreography. 

We wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Sincerely,
SCDC Staff

Important Information

1. Recital Costumes are arriving! Some costumes will not arrive until February into 
March, however, we hope most will be here by January.  

2. Please remember that our Christmas parade is December 6th! 
 

3. REMINDER: The studio will be closed for Winter Break from Monday, December 21 
through Sunday, January 3.  Classes will resume Monday, January 4.  We do not offer 

makeup classes for scheduled holiday closings.  

1332 E North Lake Drive
Lexington, SC 29072

(803)996-1150
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Prayer List 
Pray for our studio and the upcoming events
Unspoken requests
Those with illnesses and suffering pain
Pray for our economy… those who have lost jobs, pay 
cuts, or are in danger of losing their jobs
Pray for our military
Pray for our teachers and staff. May we be a place 
where love overflows to your children. 
Bless South Carolina Dance Company Studio, students, 
and families 

Elliott Rea 12/1* Harper Winchester 12/2* Rylie 
Chambers 12/4* Avery English 12/4* Edith Mood 

12/4* Addison Jones 12/5* Tatum Sims 12/7* Claire 
Potter 12/9* Kennedy Williams 12/9* Isla Charlton 

12/10* Olive Sansbury 12/10* Jonanna Rikard 12/11* 
Jesilyn Edwards 12/12* Rylee Hinton 12/13* Abigail 
Arsenault 12/14* Abrianna Falcone 12/15* Louise 
Pinckney 12/15* Amelia Chavous 12/16* Lauren 

McAlister 12/11* Keena Rhett-Neal 12/16* Peyton 
Isaac 12/17* Lydia Reed 12/18* Shelby Price 12/19* 
Dia Shah 12/19* Stella Hawk 12/20* Natalie Hughes 

12/21* Jonah Gardner 12/22* Caroline Messer 
12/22* Juliana Slabach 12/22* Ashlyn Hallman 12/24* 

Gianna Rampino 12/28* Harper Bishop 12/29* 
Emerson Edrada 12/30* Elle Roudybush 12/31*

We are so excited to be continuing our 
season of giving back this month by hosting 

a toy drive for Toys for Tots! The drive 
kicked off on Dec. 1, which is also National 
Giving Tuesday, and on this day we were 
able to raise over 40% of our goal for the 

month! Please help us continue to raise 
money for this wonderful organization 

through our VIRTUAL, online fundraiser or 
by dropping off new & unwrapped toys in 

the lobby through December 18.

Here is the link to donate: 
https://bit.ly/2JsRMkP

https://bit.ly/2JsRMkP?fbclid=IwAR1jDmu0ig52BLOg2xYtzE-PL1zmLhE-4j0N5xB04G_CMil30VIYWcWm8GU


December 1 Tuition Due

December 2 Accounts Drafted for Tuition

December 5 Lexington Christmas Parade 
Rehearsal 

December 6 Lexington Christmas Parade

December 21- January 3 Winter Break - Studio 
Closed

January 1 Tuition Due

January 4 Classes Resume

* The studio will be closed for Labor Day, Thanksgiving, Christmas, 
Spring Break, and Memorial Day *

J

INCLEMENT WEATHER
SCDC will follow Lexington School District 1 for closings 

due to inclement weather. However, if we see that there are 
no threats in the afternoon hours, we may still hold classes 

when schools are closed.

SCDC will send out and alerts via social media and email 
concerning studio closings. Also tune into WIS TV for school 

closing information.  

Please remember that as the cold weather approaches to 
dress warmly coming to and leaving from the studio! It is 

important that all children stay warm. 

We are SO excited for this year’s Christmas Parade!  However, due to 
COVID-19 we have had to limit our space and we have run out of 

room on our floats!  Therefore, we’d like to invite all of our students 
to participate in this year’s parade and WALK with us down Main 

Street!  

We are also in need of parade volunteers! This is one of our favorite 
events of the year and we anticipate it to be bigger than ever this 

year, meaning we will need even more parent volunteers!  If you are 
interested in volunteering, please email 

scdcinformation@gmail.com.

PRACTICE FOR THOSE SIGNED UP FOR THE CHRISTMAS PARADE: 
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 5th, 9am-10am

(2,3,4,5yr olds do not need to attend)
PARADE: SUNDAY, DECEMBER 6th 

(Meet at 2:30pm, location to be emailed out)

SCDC’s naughty little elf is back in 
action after a short quarantine! 

Make sure to look out for him… He may 
be giving away some prizes! 


